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Republicans should have no hand in the redistricting process, as history has shown time and
again they are more concerned with politicians picking their voters, rather than voters picking
their politicians.

Coupled with attacks on voting rights, they are a most undemocratic party and therefore,
should have no business in this endeavor.

Christopher Szpara
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